

March 3, 2010
Ms. Renee Jenkins






Electronically Filed
Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor

Columbus, OH   43215-3793

Re:
Case No. 10-0127-TP-ACE; 90-9380-TP-TRF:  Application of MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC. – Supplemental Filing
Dear Ms. Jenkins:

In connection with the above-referenced application, MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC (“MCC”), by its attorneys, respectfully submits the following materials:

Application Exhibit 12 — copy of interconnection request and supporting affidavit

Application Exhibit 17 — replacement tariffs for Local Exchange (#1) and Access Services (#2), incorporating changes requested by Staff

Application Exhibit 18 — MCC’s Ohio Intrastate Service Guide for detariffed services

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (202) 342-8819 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Respectfully submitted,
Winafred Brantl

Counsel for MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC

Enclosures
